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September 14, 2012 

 

 

 

Ron Becker 

1150 Montreal Ave #103 

Saint Paul, MN 55116 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 121-123 Como Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Becker: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 14, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal.  Please note 

that tenants still need to be vacated by September 19, 2012 per the Legislative Hearing Officer’s 

recommendation and the rear deck should continue to be condemned until repairs are made. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 3, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further.  The Council public hearing date for 

Julie Holt and Joseph Kummer’s appeals is on September 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

William Beumer (email) 
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